
I-TEC  Update  March 2019 — We have an incredible 

schedule this year and would really appreciate your prayer 

for  wisdom.  Please look at the list and ask God to show 

YOU how YOU can become involved.  

1.  Under construction RIGHT NOW in the Montoursville warehouse, is the PowerPac that will provide 24/7  power 

for the Hope Africa University and the Van Norman clinic located in Burundi Africa. We have been blessed these first 

weeks to see many new volunteers become a part of the construction process. This process will continue off and on 

for several months as equipment that has been ordered continues to arrive. We would love to have you join us . 

Your time spent in PA on this project will save and change lives in Burundi.   

 

2. The Young Life Project in Haiti is being divided into two 

teams.  The first is for one week installing a generator and 

overhead lines for the Camp. This project is scheduled for 

the last week of April.  

3. The second team will be wiring the new office and   

training center.  This project is planned for the end of May 

into June.  

“Young Life wants every kid, everywhere to       

experience the message of hope in Jesus Christ.ò  

Would you be willing to be part of this life  

changing project?  If so, call our office at  

570-433-0777 

4. Don’t forget the Summer project at the I-TEC 

campground. We will be building the 30X50 basement 

that will become the “bath house” for the I-TEC 

campground for our volunteers. Hopefully in another 

year we will be able to start construction of the first 

floor.  Watch for dates and plan to be part of a local 

project that will benefit our volunteers at the       

warehouse during the Summer months.  

All trades will be needed.  

Please pray for our survey team of six men and two 

women as they travel to the SIM campus in Liberia 

called ELWA. The hospital alone spends $20,000 each 

month on diesel fuel. I-TEC may be proposing a large 

solar system to help offset those incredible cost.   

Travel April 7th—April 20th.    

Tom Garber    President / I-TEC         

Galatians 6: 10 

Thank you for your financial support of I-TEC and our 

committed volunteers. Without you, it would not be pos-

sible for us to “Power Missions Worldwide.,” and to 

share the truth that Jesus Christ IS the light of the World. 


